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Last Alarm 
Don (Dan) Williams 

January 7, 1948 – April 22, 2021 
 

 

 

Last Alarm 
Don Poplawski 

October 6, 1947 to July  1, 1998 
 

  

 

Retiring Members 2021 

Paul Croonen (Jan 2021)  Gary Clark (Jan 2021)  Rick Sennema (May 2021) 
Steve Fraser (Jan 2021)  John Tonkovic (Jan 2021)  Tom Black (May 2021) 

Gord Ritz (Jan 2021)  Brent Guy (Feb 2021)  Derek Frantists ( May 2021) 
Kim Murphy (Jan 2021)  Dave Harbottle (May 2021)  Darrell Hicks (July 2021) 

Dave Alliston (June 2021)    John Stewart (Dec 2021) 
     

Richard Sherwood (Jan 2022)    Darrell Skuse (Jan 2022) 
 

2021 Membership Dues 

Membership dues for the 2021 membership period concluded on March 31st  

Members that have not paid have been removed from the mailing lists 

Dues may be paid by cheque (see below); or, by Interac eTransfer.  

Payment by Mail (Cheques or Bank Drafts only – DO NOT MAIL CASH 

HFDPA – Treasurer: Ken Cole 

76 Greentrail Dr 

Mount Hope, ON L0R 1W0 

 

Payable to: HFD Pensioners Association; or, “The Group” 

 
For Instructions regarding payment by Interac e-Transfer, send an email to: info@hamiltonfirepensioners.ca.  

A return email, within 24 hours will contain detailed steps. 
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May 2021 Graduating Class 

18 Probationers 

 

 

 

 

   


